

## Dear colleagues, partners and customers!

Adequately assessing the global threat of the coronavirus, our company is responding promptly to the situation and is taking the necessary proactive measures to prevent the spread of COVID-19. We take care of the safety of our employees, so we follow all instructions of the World Health Organization, the Government of Ukraine and local authorities to introduce safe working conditions in our office and production facilities. Some employees work remotely, and employees whose presence in the office is critically important use appropriate disinfectants and adhere to strict rules of conduct and communication.

We make every effort to ensure that the process of developing, manufacturing and delivering our products is continuous and stable. Our team continues to respond to requests, accept orders for the ECOTEST products and process the service requests.

We continue to actively monitor the information and updates on the COVID-19 infection situation in Ukraine and in the world.

With our optimism and faith, we are convinced that working together we will manage to prevent negative scenarios.

The ECOTEST team is ready to accept challenges and be flexible in new circumstances.

We wish everyone health and patience! Now, as never before, we must be together to support one another in this difficult time.

Thank you for your trust!

Sincerely, CEO Rostyslav Smuk and ECOTEST team